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From: Margie Mason <masonmem03@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 6:17 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Cc: Margie Mason
Subject: 25.0413  Say No to John Mazzola Lot 17 Rezoning Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
April 27, 2025 
  
  
Good morning!  
  
As a resident of the Waterview Subdivision, I am writing to inform the City Council Members that I am not in favor of John 
Mazzola’s proposal for rezoning Lot 17 in the Waterview Subdivision.  I agree with my fellow neighbors and the statements they 
have provided. 
  
Furthermore, Karl Shilling and John Mazzola have not held up to their commitments in this subdivision – Karl Shilling or John 
Mazzola should not be allowed to start any new development that most certainly will lead to more water concerns and many other 
issues.  
  
Also, I believe a traffic study and water flow study should be done to see how this will affect the current homes in place before 
allowing this to move forward 
  
My ask – vote NO on John Mazzola’s proposed rezoning!  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Margie Mason 
6008 River Run RD 
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